
On the evening of June 3, 2021, we completed the conversion from Corpay.com to CPSGo.com.  Our 
corporate emails, website, and web applications are now using the CPSGo.com domain.  Please note 
the following: 

• Our new email addresses are <user>@cpsgo.com instead of <user>@corpay.com.  Emails will
continue to forward from our old email addresses to the new email addresses
<user>@cpsgo.com until August, but please start using the new email addresses
immediately.

• Our website is now www.CPSGo.com instead of www.Corpay.com.

• Our Employeer Portal, Employee Portal and Internet Payroll Reporting (IPR) address is
mypay.cpsgo.com.

• Our NetClockIn service will continue to use MyNetClockin.com.  If you use
https://nci.corpay.net/ you will need to use https://nci.cpsgo.com instead.

• You can sign into your HR Support Center account here:
https://cpsgo.myhrsupportcenter.com/users/sign_in

You and your employees who use our various online services will see messages reminding you to change 
the various online addresses you are using now.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
your payroll processor. 

We thank you for your patience and for being our customer! 
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Agreement for Services Update 

Please note that our services agreement which governs the terms under which we provide services to 
our customers has been updated.  Your continued usage of our services after 30 days from the date of 

this notice indicates your acceptance of the terms of our updated agreement.  Please click the link below 
to see the updated agreement.  Thank you for your continued confidence in letting us serve you! 

Updated Agreement 

https://www.cpsgo.com/agreement-for-services-update/
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